
ELPS Updates 
January 15, 2022 

 
No School Tomorrow, Monday, January 16, 2023 in Observance of Martin 
Luther King Jr. Day 
 
We will welcome back staff and students Tuesday, January 17 as we begin the second 
half of the school year. 
  
Next Board of Education Meeting – Monday, January 23, 2023 
The ELPS Board of Education will hold its next regular meeting Monday, January 23 at 
7:00 p.m. in the Board Room in East Lansing High School.  The meeting will be held in 
person and will be live streamed. If you have a disability that prevents you from 
attending the meeting in person and would like to give public comment during that 
portion of the meeting, please contact Kelly Hocquard at kelly.hocquard@elps.us by 
3:00 p.m. the day of the meeting. 
 
Here is a link to access the live stream and to view previously recorded 
meetings:   https://www.nfhsnetwork.com/schools/east-lansing-high-school-east-
lansing-mi  
 
At last week's January 9 meeting, new and reelected trustees were sworn in and 
officers were elected for 2023.  School Board officers for 2023 are: 
- President:  Dr. Kath Edsall 
- Vice President:  Dr. Terah Chambers 
- Secretary:  Dr. Elizabeth Lyons 
- Treasurer:  Debbie Walton 
  
Save (and Share) the Date - Kindergarten Information Night! 
Kindergarten Information Night will be held Thursday, February 23 at 6:00 p.m. at 
MacDonald Middle School.  This is an informational event for all families of prospective 
kindergarten and Young Fives students, including families who plan to apply for Schools 
of Choice this June.  More details will be coming soon! 
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